
The Barrington Trail Committee met at the town hall on 6/13/23. 
Meeting was called to order at 6:35pm. 

Present: Chair Charlie Tatham, Denis Beaulieu, John Wallace, Jack Gale, Ted Bergeron, Anne Melvin 
Minutes of 5/9/23 were accepted as amended. 
Old Business: 
Updates: The Village Place parking area was raked.  The placards for kiosks, post and sign for Village 
Place are in place, letter was sent to Conner, and he was pleased with the changes. 
Charlie made new signs for Calef East. The six benches he made will be placed on Calef West Riverview 
Trail and Beaver Dam Trail and on SATWaSR SB Trail at the Oyster River. 
Slabs for wet areas on trails were picked up at Brian Lenzi’s house by Scott and Betsy Heron who will 
store them for the Trails Committee. We should let Charlie know where the wet areas are when we see 
them. 
A Recreational Hiker sign is needed at the Route 125 parking area. Measuring to locate the right of way 
needs to be done and then have Mark Moreau check the measurements. 
There will be a work session to set two sign posts and replace the door at Piglet’s house on the Winnie 
the Pooh trail on Thursday 6/15 at 1pm. The bell is missing from Owl’s house. 
New Business: 
The June 10 weekend walkabout had 5 attendees. 
John will do the July 8 Weekend Walkabout at Leighton Forest rather than Stonehouse Pond. 
Trail maintenance on the Cemetery trail and Conifer Way needs a work session and one will be 
announced. 
Nature Groupie will be contacted to ask their assistance with buckthorn removal on Calef east. 
There will be a walk at the Ridge at Green Hill for planning trails to be announced. 
Jack will work with the Barrington Library on “The Bear” walk. 
Next meeting: July 11 
respectfully submitted, 
Anne Melvin, Secretary 
 
 


